
Most colleges and universities have shut down following 

spring break (March 16, 2020). Most students were not 

able to return to campus post spring break to retrieve their 

personal belongings such as clothes and school books. 

Online classes have been administered for most colleges 

in order to continue the curriculum. Some colleges are 

keeping their options open and are hoping to return 

students to campus on April 14, 2020 however some 

colleges have already decided that the remainder of the 

semester will be completed through online classes at 

home. Not only have colleges shut down but public school 

districts have also closed for an initial 3 weeks beginning 

March 16, 2020. Cancelling schools is causing issues for 

working parents who are either physically attending their 

workplace or are attempting to work from home. Their 

children are now home and will need parental support to 

continue their curriculum. Childcare has become an 

increasing issue. 


